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12/18/2023 

 

Fraternal greetings everyone 
 
As you may have already heard, our International Chaplain David “Chap” Diveley has fought a good 
fight but unfortunately has gone to be with the Lord.  His wisdom and leadership will be missed at every 
level.  Rest in peace Chap! 
 
Unfortunately, that leaves us with more than just a void in our hearts, but a vacancy within our 
organization and some very large shoes to fill. The International Board is seeking members who would 
like to step up to this challenge.  
 
We will now be accepting resumes/letters of intent for the position of International Chaplain.  If you 
have an interest in filling this position, please send those resumes/letters of intent to the International 
Secretary (secretary@redknightsmc.com) before 02/01/2024 to be considered for this honor.    
 

 

 

 

On behalf of the International Board of Directors, 

 

R. Spike Ostiguy 
International President  
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